
I write to provide a new insight to wind farms.  I have recently moved to Portland, Victoria to work in 
the disability services sector. 
 
There are a number of wind farms in our part of South West Victoria and I find them to be well located 
for the majority of cases and appropriate in their need within the area. 
 
As a purely personal issue I find them to be fascinating pieces of equipment and I personally do not 
find them a visual blight.  Quite the opposite. 
 
I will happily speak with any body from your office who may wish to discuss my thoughts with me. 
 
 
 
Phil Cole 

 


